
                                                                                                           

Respectfully,

Tyler McCue
Magleby Construction
970-616-2365

TylerMcCue
Text Box
To Board of Adjusters,

We are requesting that the once approved variance for 5505 Old Snowbasin Rd
please be reinstated. Do to certain set backs the client was unable to start on the project back in 2020 and the variance has since expired. It is our wish for you to approve the setbacks found in the "5551 Notice of decision.pdf" found in the supporting docs.


